
     

 

 

 

 

You may begin registering your child ONLINE for school for the 2015-2016 school 

year beginning Monday, July 13.  By logging on to skyward you can complete the 

entire process.  Then on Tuesday, August 4 any familiy that has registered online 

may come in to Lombard between 8am and 4:30pm to pay fees, pick up their 

schedule, get their lunch I.D., etc.  This day is only for families that have registered 

already online.  On Wednesday, August 5 Lombard will then be open from 11am 

until 7:30pm for individuals to register their children that do not have internet 

access.   

Please note that all incoming 6th graders need current physicals, up to date 

immunization records, and proof of a dental examination.  If you are going to be 

new to the school district you will need proof of residency and a birth certificate.  

Students coming from a new state should call our office for further guidance.   

 

AVOID THE LONG LINES OF REGISTRATION!  REGISTER ONLINE AND THEN 

BRIEFLY COME IN ON AUGUST 4.  ONLY FAMILIES THAT HAVE REGISTERED 

ONLINE WILL BE SEEN ON THIS DAY. 

July 13 – Online registration opens for incoming 6th through 8th grade students on skyward 
 
August 4 – Lombard will open from 8am until 4:30pm for all families that have registered online 
 
August 5 – Lombard will be open from 11:00am until 7:30pm for all families that do not have 
internet access to complete the registration process 


